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UNITED NATIONS DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME 

 

CLARIFICATION # 1 

    

REFERENCE:  PROG/2020/002 – Consultancy for energy sector capacity building 
 

Date:  August 21, 2020                                                                                                                                

 
We notify all interested bidders the following clarification to the request for proposal 

document: 

 

Question #1 

 

It is not stated in the RFP how many persons will be going through the training sessions. 

There is generally a cost to NABCEP for each individual (exams and certification). Can 

you provide the number of persons that are expected to be trained? Even an estimate. 

Deadline for submission:  

 

Answer to Question #1 

 

The training is expected to target a total number of 45 students 

- 25 Solar PV Associate 

- 20 Solar PV system inspector 

 

 *End of clarification* 


